
CITY OF NORWICH 
 

NOTICE 
 

Dated:  December 1, 2022 
 

The regular meeting of the Norwich 
Commission for Persons with Disabilities 

scheduled for Thursday, December 1, 2022 
at 4:00 PM at the  

Rose City Senior Center is canceled. 
 

The next regular meeting is  
scheduled for Thursday,  

January 5, 2023 at 4:00 PM in 
Room 319 of City Hall. 

 
 
 


